
2024. Vol. 1 Issue 2

FRESHMEN WELCOMED AT MT.

WHITNEY HIGH SCHOOL FOR 2024-2025

SCHOOL YEAR

On Wednesday, August 7th, at 8:00 AM, the Class of 2028

was warmly welcomed to Mt. Whitney High School. The

event, meticulously planned by the spirited Link Crew team,

introduced freshmen to the various ways they can get

involved on campus and start the year off strong.

Students received their class schedules and had the

opportunity to meet with their academic counselors. After

gathering for a Minga photo, the freshmen were given Mt.

Whitney High School spirit shirts, which they can proudly

wear on Friday nights to show their school pride.

LINK CREW PAVE

THE WAY

Link Crew Advisor
and Teacher Kai
Bolden led a spirited
two-day training to
ensure that
freshmen students
felt welcomed and
had the opportunity
to connect with their
future Pioneer
classmates.

MRS. BOLDEN

 ROCKS!
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SENIORS CELEBRATE NEW

TRADITION AT MT. WHITNEY HIGH

SCHOOL

NEWSNEWS

Seniors at Mt. Whitney High School have embraced a new
tradition, transforming the campus parking lot into a colorful
display of school spirit and personal creativity. With a small
donation, seniors and their parents were given the opportunity to
paint a parking stall, creating a lasting memento of their senior
year.

Marea Vidak, the school's ASB president, emphasized the
significance of the event, stating, "This initiative is important for
strengthening Mt. Whitney's campus culture." Her classmate,
Isabella Deluna, echoed this sentiment, adding, "It brought friends
and family together to build traditions and create lasting
memories. It's also a chance to show everyone that we are part of
the best high school community."

Senior Mia Arrellano's father, Gabe Calderon, who participated in
the project, praised the initiative, saying, "This is one of the
greatest ideas I've seen. It has given us the opportunity to share
experiences with students who have known my daughter since
kindergarten."

NEW PIONEER

HELPS THE CAUSE

New Ag. Construction
Teacher Matthew
Medeiros helped the
cause last week making
a parking template to
help Senior students
stay within the lines.
Great Job Mr. Medeiros!


